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Our Ref: LBr/IGi 
 
22 May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Important changes to form time after half term 

I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change to form time following the half term break. 
Effective from the week commencing Monday 5 June, Year 12 students will no longer be required 
to attend form time on a Friday. Students must make sure they arrive on time for their first lesson. 

During the half term, all students will receive 2, one-to-one appointments with their form tutor, 
which will be scheduled in the coming weeks. These sessions are to support students on an 
individual basis in preparing for their Pre-Public Examinations and UCAS applications. 

Form tutors will be writing student references and supporting them in completing their university 
applications so it is vital that they attend these appointments. 

Over the coming weeks students will be receiving information regarding UCAS and Apprenticeship 
applications, so it is imperative that they attend all of their form times promptly time. You will have 
received a letter from Mrs. Braim highlighting all of the key dates in the remainder of this term. I 
would like to highlight again that it is the grades from students’ upcoming Year 12 examinations 
that will be used for the predicated grades section of their UCAS application. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form Team. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Jordan Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of KS5 
jordanmacrow@allertongrange.com 
 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 

 

mailto:sixthform@allertongrange.com
http://www.allertongrange.com/

